
 

 
 
 
 
 
Monday 31 October 2011 
 
Dear Media Representative, 
 
EHF EURO 2012 Media Accreditation Open 
 
Please note that the media accreditation application period for media wishing to attend EHF EURO 
2012 in Serbia from 15 – 29 January 2012 is now open until Wednesday 30 November. 
 
Please note that applications can only be made online through this link: 
https://accreditation.st-innovation.com/webforms/EHF/EHFEURO2012men/acc_login.asp  
 
EHF EURO 2012 will take place at the Sportski Centar Cair in Niš, Millennium Hall in Vršac, Spens 
Arena in Novi Sad and the Pionir Arena and Beogradska Arena in Belgrade. 
 
Please visit the official EHF EURO 2012 website at www.ehf-euro.com/SRB/.  
 
Accredited Media Representatives will be able to collect their accreditation from the Preliminary Round 
arenas in Belgrade, Niš, Vršac and Novi Sad from January 2012. Further information about collection 
will be provided in due course.  
 
EHF EURO 2012 Hotels 
 
Please note that the following hotels are the official EHF EURO 2012 Media Hotels. 
 
Belgrade / Vršac  
Continental 
Vladimira Popovica 10 
11 000 Beograd 
Serbia 
www.continentalhotelbeograd.com  
 
Novi Sad 
BW Prezident Novi Sad 
Futoska 109 
21000 Novi Sad 
Serbia 
www.prezidenthotel.com  
 
Niš 
Hotel Niški Cvet 
Kej 29.decembra br.2 
18000 Niš 
Serbia 
www.niskicvet.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
All hotels offer special rates for accredited EHF EURO 2012 media representatives and a shuttle bus 
between the hotel and playing venue at each hotel will be running, free of charge.  All hotels offer 
working areas with guaranteed internet access. 
 
Please note that the Continental Hotel Belgrade is also the media hotel for Vršac. A shuttle bus 
service for media will be running between the two venues.  
 
For all bookings and queries please contact Ponte Travel: 
 
Ponte Travel 
Jelena Mozetic  
Ponte Travel 
Birčaninova 28b 
Belgrade 
Serbia 
  
Telephone / Fax: + 381 11 2659691, 3620296  
Mobile Phone:  + 381 64 8595903  
Website:  www.ponte.rs  
Email:   euro2012@pontetravel.net 
 
Should you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact the EHF Media and 
Communications Department at media@eurohandball.com. 
 
Regards, 
 
EHF Media and Communications Department 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


